
Beginning September 26, 2018
From 3:05p.m.to 4:05 p.m.

The program will begin September 26th and it will run every 2nd and 4th Wednesday of 
the month. 
Transportation will be provided for students that currently use buses. To use 
transportation the request must be completed through a Google Form found on our 
school website no later than on the Monday prior to the Wednesday Tutoring Day.
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